
 

 

 
Attention seniors. If you did NOT sign up for the senior trip but might want to go, please see Ms. Ryder or Mrs. 

Ardoin to be put on the waiting list.  

 

The Student Council in conjunction with the Stafford Police Department is hosting their annual teen gift drive 

for area families in need.  Stop by 9-14 with a new, unwrapped teen appropriate gift by Monday, December 

12th.. 

 

If you ordered Johnson’s Popcorn from the Model Congress fundraiser it will be available immediately after 

school today in room 109. Thank you for your support. 

 

There will be a GSA meeting on Tuesday, the 13th of December, in room 5-1. Passes will be handed out 

 for the yearbook photos.  Please make every effort to attend. 

 

Yearbook pictures for ALL S.T.Y.L.E. students are scheduled for December 
16th at 8:05 in the auditorium. PLEASE wear your S.T.Y.L.E. shirt. 

 

Attention all who are interested in purchasing the personalized football 

jerseys being sold by our Spain travelers. We now have both youth and 

adult sized samples available to try on in room 3-4. Please stop by to see 

Señora Klick to place your orders. ¡Gracias!   
 

The best way to spread holiday cheer is singing loud for all to hear!  The Student Council is selling Singing 

Holiday Grams in Room 9-14.  For only $3 you can have a Holiday Carol sung to a friend in their homeroom 

and delivered with a candy cane.  Stop by 9-14 to order one today!  
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